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Staff Summary: 
 
Background: 
 
At the February 15, 2017 City Commission meeting, the City Commission adopted a resolution 
supporting the Safe Place Program and directing the Police Department to conduct community 
outreach in support of the Program.  An essential provision of the Safe Place Program is for 
participating businesses to post a decal indicating their location is a participant in the Program.  
The purpose of this item is to provide the City Commission with options for the design and 
layout of the Safe Place decal.   Once the Commission reaches a concensus on the desired 
decal, Police Department staff will begin producing the decals for distribution to participating 
businesses. 
 
Staff will prepare a letter announcing the launch of the Safe Place Program.  The 
announcement, inviting participation, will be sent to the cooperate offices of the major 
businesses like Walmart, Publix, Winn Dixie, and similar eating establishments.  Staff will further 
engage local businesses using the community officers to promote the program.  The city’s 
website, social media accounts, and local governmental television channel are platforms that 
will be used to advertise the Safe Space Program.     
 
Why Action is Necessary: 
 
This action is necessary to determine the Commission’s choice for the desired decal to be used 
in conjunction with the City’s Safe Space program.  
 
Fiscal Impact: 
 
The cost of producing the decals is anticipated to be nominal and will be absorbed in the Police 
Department’s current budget for other printed informational items and signs. 
 

 

Proposed Action: 
 
Staff requests the City Commission provide their concensus on the desired decal to be used in 
conjunction with the City’s Safe Space program. 

 
 

Attachment(s): 
 
Exhibit. 1- Badge Decal 
Exhibit. 2- Triangle Decal 
Exhibit. 3-  Flag Decal 
 


